
Albourne Parish Council

COULD YOU BE A PARISH COUNCILLOR?
	1 CASUAL VACANCY


Albourne Parish Council is looking to fill one casual vacancy which has occurred following the resignation of Councillor Nick Wergan.
A public notice has been displayed for the statutory period of 14 working days and no poll has been claimed.  The Parish Council may therefore now co-opt to fill the vacancy.

Expressions of interest from eligible* individuals interested in serving the community in this way and who would like to be considered as a candidate for co-option should be in writing (preferably by email) addressed to the Parish Clerk at the address below, to be received please by Friday, 29th September 2017.
* Eligibility: the applicant's name must appear on the current electoral register, or the applicant should, during the whole of the previous twelve months have resided in or within three miles of the parish, or the applicant’s only place of work during the whole of the preceding twelve months is in the parish. 

The applicant must not be disqualified from standing as a Councillor.

Dated: 19th September 2017.                     Signed: Iain McLean







   Parish Clerk
Mr I McLean
Parish Clerk
Albourne Parish Council
c/o Albourne Village Hall
The Street
Albourne
West Sussex

BN6 9DH.  

07702190707 
albournepc@gmail.com
